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BREMERTON, Wash. – As the COVID-19 pandemic continues to disrupt society, Kitsap Transit is 
committed to providing essential services while keeping our customers and employees healthy and safe.  
 
Starting today, Kitsap Transit launches a new community survey to learn about the choices Kitsap 
County residents and workers are making during the pandemic and how their travel choices may be 
affected by COVID-19.  
 
To take the survey, visit kitsaptransit.com. Those who complete the survey can enter a drawing for a 
$150 grocery gift card. The survey closes on Sunday, June 21. 
 
Customers who lack access to the Internet or need assistance taking the survey can contact Customer 
Service at 1.800.501.RIDE. 
 
About Kitsap Transit 
Kitsap Transit has been operating friendly, convenient public transit since 1983. The transit agency for Kitsap 
County carried more than 3.8 million riders in 2018 across a multi-modal system of routed buses, passenger 
ferries, paratransit shuttles, vanpools, and worker/driver buses for the Puget Sound Naval Shipyard. 
 
Hablar español?  
Por favor llame al 1-800-501-7433 durante las horas normales de oficina. El personal de servicios al cliente se 
conectará con un intérprete para ayudarle a responder sus preguntas.  
 
Nagsasalita ka ba ng Tagalog?  
Paki-tawagan ang numero 1-800-501-7433 normal na oras ng trabaho. Customer Service kawani ay kumonekta sa 
isang taga interpretor upang tulungan sagutin ang iyong katanungan. 
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